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October 1, 2024

Captain John C. Sigler (Ret.)

Dear Captain Sigler:

Congratulations! In addition to being nominated for election to the NRA Board
of Directors in 2025 by the Nominating Committee, you have also been nominated by
petition of the membership.

Thank you for promptly submitting your biographical sketch.
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John C, Frazer
Secretary
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